
 
 

SUNStudent Blueprint workshops are learning opportunities and 

provide valuable insights into different faculties’ processes   
  

 

Monday 7 October to Friday 18 October was a period of great excitement amongst the attendees of the 

various focus groups for the SUNStudent Bucket 3 blueprint workshops. These workshops covered the 

following capabilities:   

Registration, Academic record maintenance, Co-curricular information, Examination concessions, 

Postgraduate management, Programme progression of students, Re-admissions (evaluation of students 

to continue their studies), Assessment and capturing of marks, Thesis management, HEMIS and SUN-I.  

As per the feedback received from attendees of buckets 1 and 2, all attendees of the bucket 3 workshops 
once again praised Serosoft for the excellent facilitation of these sessions. The attendees also highlighted 

the fact that this project is a great opportunity for the University to standardise and align its processes.  

We are very excited to announce that the SUNStudent website is live!  We believe you will find the FAQ’s 

as well as the terminology lists very helpful.  The information on the website will continuously be updated 

for your information. You can access the SUNStudent website from SU’s institutional website.  

The main SUNStudent activities for the rest of 2019 entail the review of the blueprint documents that 

have been provided by Serosoft to date. More information on the process is also available on the 

website. The last round of blueprint workshops will be for bucket 4 and is scheduled for the beginning of 

March 2020.  Communication in this regard will be shared early in 2020 when we return from the 

holidays.  

We would like to make use of this opportunity to thank all involved in this project for their valuable 

contributions and hard work. It is greatly appreciated!  Enjoy the festive season and a welldeserved 
break!  

We are looking forward to our engagements with the SU community in 2020!  

Please make use of the project email address for any feedback or queries you might have:  

sunstudent@sun.ac.za        

  


